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Diversity 
 
 

ABSTRACT 
 

 
We all bring multiple and overlapping identities to our work, life, and experiences   Why should 
we care about this?  What impact does it have on us, society, and the world at large?  For the 
designated Year of Diversity by ASEE, come and explore why this matters to STEM professions 
and engineering education and the kinds of products and technology we produce. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BIOGRAPHICAL SKETCH 
 
 
After a decade in administration as associate dean of Loyola College, Dr. Suzanne Keilson will 
be returning to the classroom and research in the 2015/2016 academic year.  She has been 
involved with ASEE since 1997 and is currently Zone I chair.  ASEE is highlighting issues in 
diversity this year and she welcomes an open dialogue.  Her interests include materials science 
and education, biomedical signal processing, and STEM pedagogy and outreach. 


